
 

 

6th September 2021 

 

 

 

Re: New Zealand Export CEDOs – Ports of Auckland 

 

 

 Dear Valued Customers,  

 

The Ports of Auckland have advised Pacific Forum Line that they have introduced a charge of 

NZD1,000 per container for any container that departs on a vessel without the required Customs 

Export Delivery Order (CEDO). This was implemented on the 1st of September 2021. 

 

Effective immediately, Pacific Forum Line will no longer accept any container onto the Port of 

Auckland without a CEDO. Any additional penalties and charges will be the responsibility of the 

shipper. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact your local Pacific Forum Line sales or customer service 

representative if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line 


